



Bill & Natasha Hoke







                        92 Bartlett Drive








Schwenksville








PA 19473

Ref: Short-Form Questionnaire


Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Dear Classmate,

Thanks for returning the questionnaire. 

You will be receiving a free scrapbook in a few months.

The biographical write-up’s of those of you who elected to use the single-page questionnaire will be different from those based on the three-page questionnaire.

There is not enough information in the single-page questionnaire to justify a full page write-up with a picture, so your write-up will consist of a brief data summary in a separate section of the scrapbook as shown in the attached.

Please check the data about you for accuracy. If there are any errors, let me know.

Thanks,

Bill Hoke

PS:

Brad, you missed the deadline for regular write-up’s which was October 31, but I put your write-up in the “SHORT BIOGRAPHICAL” Section. You will get a scrapbook.

